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ONLINE 
CHARITABLE 
AUCTION 
Begins October 15th 

WWW.BIDDINGFORGOOD.COM/CLARKMEMORIALYMCA 

We are excited to announce our upcoming charity auction.  This auction, which benefits the Clark 

Memorial YMCA Annual Campaign, will begin on October 15th.  This charitable auction will have 

both an online and live auction component.  The online portion will run from October 15th to 

October 30th, with the live event taking place at our Taste of Giving event on November 1st. 

We have a variety of items and services up for auction!  From Patriots tickets to gift cards to 

handmade items, we have something for everyone.  Please check back often as new items are 

added daily. 

 

 

 
 
  
 
  
 
  


